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Dear Ted:

I am pleased to announce that Richard Blubaugh has joined
United Nuclear Corporation as the Radiation Safety Coordinator at
our Church Rock Mill. During the month of December he will be
familiarizing himself with our radiation safety program.

Effective January 1, 1978, Mr. Blubaugh will assume the
responsibilities of Radiation Safety Officer at the Church Rock

Mill.
Sincerely,
'y
N. F. Savignac
Manager, Environmental Services
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CC: H. J. Abbiss
R. E. Blubaugh
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